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Meeting Notification 
Massachusetts Gaming Commission to Hold Open Public Meeting  

The Mashpee Wampanoag Tribe to provide presentation about Project First Light 
 

WHO:            Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission 

including   Chairman Steve Crosby ,  Commissioner Gayle 

Cameron, Commissioner Lloyd Macdonald, Commissioner Bruce 

Stebbins and Commissioner Enrique Zuniga; the Mashpee Wampanoag 

Tribe Chairman Cedric Cromwell and tribal members 

 

WHAT:          The Massachusetts Gaming Commission (MGC) will hold its 181
st
 open 

public meeting on March 15, 2016. The Mashpee Wampanoag Tribe will 

provide a presentation to the commissioners to include information about 

the tribe’s history and also details about the status of the tribe’s Taunton 

resort-casino development Project First Light.  
                         

WHERE:        Mashpee Wampanoag Community & Government Center 

483 Great Neck Road South, Mashpee, MA 

 

WHEN:          TUESDAY, March 15, 2016 at 1:00pm  

  

LIVE STREAM:       A live stream will be available on the MassGaming homepage. In        

addition, members of the public are invited to follow along with 

live meeting updates by connecting with the Commission on 

Twitter, @MassGamingComm. 

 

VIEW:  Meeting Notification and Agenda 

https://twitter.com/massgamingcomm
http://massgaming.com/wp-content/uploads/Meeting-Notification-Agenda-3.15.16.pdf

